
I am happy to note that Vigilance Awareness Week-2022 is 

being observed from 31st October to 6th November, 2022 with 

the theme “भ्रष्टाचार मुक्त भारत  - विकवित भारत (Corruption 

Free India for a developed Nation)”.   

 

BHEL is operating in a highly competitive and dynamic business environment 

which requires speedy decision making and agility in execution. Fair, honest and 

transparent decision making, in accordance with the laid down policies and rules 

will assist in timely, cost effective and high quality delivery which will be the key 

to success of our company. 

 

I believe that our country can develop much faster in a corruption free 

environment and each one of us has an important role to play in freeing India 

from this evil. Vigilance Awareness sensitizes all of us regarding the areas that 

are prone to errors as well as the consequent costs due to erroneous decision 

making and helps us in making quick and correct decisions which will further aid 

in our aspiration for becoming a corruption free and fast developing nation. 

 

I am happy that Vigilance Department is taking-up multiple activities to generate 

awareness and to motivate employees and all stakeholders towards this cause. 

Let us pledge to maintain the highest standards of conduct and integrity in our 

day to day functioning and discharge our duties and responsibilities with 

dedication and sincerity to achieve our goal of timely, cost effective and high 

quality delivery.  

 
(Dr. Nalin Shinghal) 

Chairman & Managing Director 

   

Message 

भ्रष्टाचार मुक्त भारत  - विकवित भारत 

Corruption Free India for a developed Nation 

भारत हेिी इलेक्ट्रिकल्स वलवमटेड 
BHARAT HEAVY ELECTRICALS LIMITED 

 

 


